
            École Woodward Hill Elementary  
 

                6082 – 142nd St., Surrey, B.C. V3X 1C1  

                      PH: 604-594-2408  Fax: 604-594-2336   www.surreyschools.ca/schools/woodwardhill 

 

September 8, 2022 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Beginning September 2022, the Surrey School District has selected Spaces by 
MyBlueprint as the new district-wide online platform for student digital portfolios to 
communicate student learning. You have previously provided consent for your child 
to use a digital portfolio and the purpose of this notification is to inform you that the 
district is moving from FreshGrade to Spaces by myBlueprint. All Spaces data is 
stored in Canada. 

Please let the school office know if you have any concerns or questions regarding the 
new digital portfolio platform. Otherwise, the district will continue providing your 
child with a digital portfolio. For families who are new to the school, you will receive 
a Technology Tool General Consent form shortly to complete, sign and return to the 
school. 

 

 


